
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We thank you  God for your 

faithfulness towards our family, 

our church and our minsitriy 

Amen 

July-September 2019 

Prayer support letter for 
Francis and Nathalie Arjona 

 
 
 
 
 

In case you want to participate to 
our ministry financially:  
 
Account nº            
ES86 0049 0097 8021 11206894   
Bank : BSCHESMMXXX          
Concept:  MCE-Arjona 
 
For the US, donate online : 
www.ecmi-usa.org/give-online  
 
 

   
 It is with a grateful heart that we write to you at summer’s end. 
Yet another summer we have survived, in spite of how hot it’s 
been! 
 

Grateful for the birth of our first grand-
child, Caleb, the 18th of July. Of course, he 
is the finest baby in the world, and we can 
only give thanks to God for this gift for Eva 
and Efraín! 
 
 
Grateful for the health that God has given 
us. For both of us, medical exams indicate 
that all is well ! :-) 
  

 
Grateful because we have been able to finish the first phase of 
the remodeling of our church building in Pozoblanco.         
Although the construction work has been done by professionals, 
Francis has been supervising it all. We are happy with the 
changes; now only the last part is left, which we will leave until 
winter. 
  
Grateful for the small group of six couples in Añora (the town 
where we live), with which we have had several meetings to talk 
about topics related to marriage. 



 

 

 …. And of course,   
¡ WE ARE GRATEFUL FOR EACH ONE OF YOU    

who make it possible for us to do these ministries ! 

Grateful for the way God has cared for two sisters from the church who have recently had sur-
gery. 
  
Grateful for the Coaching 4 Christ group that came 
the last week of August. There were eight of them this 
year, and they trained about 90 children in Pozoblanco, 
30 in El Viso and 52 in Villanueva de Córdoba, where it 
was the first time holding the event! 
  
 

 
 
 
Grateful for being able to celebrate with our great family in France 
the 95th birthday of Nathalie’s father. Later we were able to visit 
Samuel where he now lives in The Netherlands.  
  
 

 
 
 
Grateful for the conclusion of the 2nd cycle of the 
M4 Learning Communities. Seven teams have 
taken this training over the course of two years, at-
tending joint meetings. 
  
 
 
 
 

 
Grateful for the opportunity we have to travel to 
the United States starting September 24th, to visit 
people and churches that support us or want us to 
share about our ministry.  We will be traveling for 
seven weeks. 

Prayer needs: 

 Protection as we travel: we are going to visit 8 states and take 13 flights…  

 That God care for our family, our church and the Rehabilitation Center while we are 
away. 

 That the Lord provide new partners who will give towards our support.  


